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I support HB819.  Proof one has had an illness has historically been seen, and ought to be seen currently 

and into the future, as a valid reason not to need or be required to take a vaccine. There is no reason to 

deny or change what science has always known.   

 

Sincerely, 

Kathy Talbott 


